
 

 
 
 
Thank you for participating in the Advisory Landman Connection Program of the AAPL. It has been a 
few months since you have been assigned to your Participant. Your connection with your Participant 
should be well established and you should have met at least 3 times by now.  
 
Please let us know if things aren’t going well or if you’ve run into a snag or rough place. We will “trouble 
shoot” with you or reassign you to someone else. There’s no need to spin our wheels, so to speak, if we 
can’t resolve issues you are facing. We want this to be a pleasant, enjoyable and fruitful experience for 
all.  
 
We want to provide assistance any way we can. Again, thank you for your participation in the AAPL’s 
Advisory Landman Connection Program. 
 
Sincerely, 

Joseph “Joe” Kent, CPL – Chairman 

AAPL Advisory Landman Connection Committee 

Joe Kent joe.kent@mavresources.com 

(713) 437-8095 
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